2005-06-19

Esteemed Colleague,

You may recall that in 2002 our World Science Project surveyed scientific communication among distinguished Ghanaian scientists from the University of Cape Coast.  

This project began in 1994 as a project of the Dutch government and has become the only multi-national, longitudinal study of scientific communication in the world.  To date, this research has yielded important insights into the nature of global scientific collaboration, publication, and technology use.  In the second phase of that study, we were fortunate to provide communication infrastructure for some institutes and departments in three countries.  The results of this study have now been published in several sociological journals (including Scientometrics and Social Studies of Science) and are available on our website (http://worldsci.net/global).  As a result of your kind assistance, Ghana has led the way among the other areas of our study, which include Kenya, South Africa, Kerala (India), the Philippines, and Chile.  

Our efforts are now contributing to the World Summit on the Information Society (WSIS) this coming November in Tunisia.  We are organizing a satellite event on scientific research, information and communication technologies (ICTs), and development.  Local scholars and entrepreneurs will be on the program and one Ghanaian minister has agreed to give a plenary lecture.  If you would like more information on this event, please go to http://worldsci.net
Now, after this follow-up survey phase, we will be seeking our funding renewal.  This could translate into further communication infrastructure assistance.  Therefore, we respectfully ask again for your participation.  

Our interviewer is an instructor in the faculty of Social Studies at Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi.  Within the next couple of weeks, he will visit to schedule an interview.  As a small token of our appreciation for your valuable time and continued collaboration, a standard ream (500 ct.) of computer printer paper will be made available to you after your interview.  Please check with the director’s office of your institute.

To facilitate scheduling, the contact information for your interviewer, Jonas Asamanin Barnie, is: Mobile phone:  024-4841155 and Email: jonasbarnie@yahoo.co.uk 
We want to thank you in advance for your participation in this international research project. If you have any questions or comments for us, please do not hesitate to contact Professor Dzorgbo at 020-8152665.
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To facilitate scheduling, the contact information for your interviewer, Jonas Asamanin Barnie, is: Mobile phone:  024-4841155 and Email: jonasbarnie@yahoo.com 
To facilitate scheduling, the contact information for your interviewer, Bour Kwame, is: Mobile phone: 024-4486188

